
 
 

 

  

 

21 March 2025 

 
Dear Dolphin Families, 
 
Please find detailed below the timetable for Dolphin class for the final two weeks of term: 
 

Date W/C  Mon Tues Wed Thurs Friday 

24/03/25 

 
Miss Dennett 

 
Mrs Dale 

 
 

 
Mrs Dale 

 
 

 
Miss Dennett 

 
Miss Dennett 

31/03/25 

 
Miss Dennett 

 
Mrs Dale 

 
 

 
Mrs Dale 

 
 

 
Miss Dennett 

 
Miss Dennett 

 
 
I am also pleased to now be able to announce that Miss Lily Bartlett will be joining us as the 
class teacher for Dolphin class for Terms 5 and 6. The children have already met her she has 
recently come in to teach the class.  
 
We will be arranging for her to come in and spend some more time with them over the next 
couple of weeks. She will also have a comprehensive handover with Miss Dennett.  
 
I know that you will join me in welcoming her to our team.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Claire Pocock  
Headteacher   
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